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To whom it may concern,

I vehemently oppose the suggestion to extend the state of emergency until 2022. That is
ridiculous. The government is acting like power-hungry totalitarian socialists. Stop messing
with people's lives! Allow us to live free and unhampered lives without constant
lockdowns, mask mandates and threats!

Marisa Bell
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